
Islamic Kasim Tuet Memorial College                                   2023/24 

School Notice 030– S6 Study Leave 

       

 

4th March, 2024 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 

Please be informed that 7th March, 2024 will be the last school day for your child from 

8:00a.m. to 12:00 noon. However, S.6 students can come to the school library for self-study 

to well prepare for their public examination from 8th March till 30th April, 2024 except on 

school holidays, 25th March, 29th March to 4th April, 9th to 10th April, 2024. The library 

opening hours is from 8:15 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. from Monday to Friday. Students who would 

like to use the library for self-study must comply with the school rules and need to come to 

school before 9:00 a.m. for the morning session and between 12:15 p.m. and 1:25 p.m. for the 

afternoon session. They must wear proper school uniform, bring student card and stay in the 

library for study only.  

 

If they have any difficulties in their studies, they are encouraged to seek advice from 

their subject teachers for whom they should make prior appointment. They are not allowed to 

walk around the school campus or play in the playground during lesson time. In case of 

violation of school rules, the college reserves the right to stop them to use the campus 

facilities. 
 

From now onward, every single day is crucial for S.6 students. They are strongly 

advised to make best use of their study leave to make the best preparation for the HKDSE 

exam.  
 

We extend our best wishes and every ready support to our S.6 students. 

 

 

  Yours faithfully, 

  

 

 

Zareenah S. Y. Ho 

Principal 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip 

 

School Notice 030– S6 Study Leave 

 
I acknowledge receipt of the School Notice 030 

Name of Parent / Guardian:   

 

Signature of Parent / Guardian:   Date: ___________________ 

 

Name of Student: Class: Class No.: 

  


